
YEAR 5 COUNTRYSIDE LIVE 
Year 5 took a trip to 

Country Side Live this 

Wednesday. The chil-

dren loved getting a real 

flavour of the   rural and 

farming environment 

and participated in    

sessions including 

sheep shearing,   

traditional    

willow weaving, 

investigating 

trees and even 

had a ride on a 

horse drawn 

carriage. The 

school believes that this is a 

valuable experience for        

children who live in a largely   

urban environment.  

 

GIRLS’ FOOTBALL TEAM  
On Tuesday of this week the girls’ football team played at Oakthrope’s ground in the 

league. They managed to win both games with amazing scores. They won against  

Garfield Primary School with a fantastic score of 14-1.  During they second game 

they won against Oakthrope Primary School 5-2. Well done to the team, Mr Hunt 

and Mr Upson.  

 

YEAR 6 IMPERIAL WAR MUSEUM  
Year 6 travelled to the Imperial War Museum this 

week as part of their new topic. We explored the vast 

number of Spitfire planes and submarines that they 

had there and even got to see devices like an “Enigma 

machine”. We explored the idea of rationing and what 

families would have had to use to survive during 

these perilous 

times. We now look 

forward to using 

the knowledge that 

we have acquired 

to make our topic 

come alive and 

have a lot of pur-

poseful fun in the 

process! 


